
 

 

 
 

Rye Energy Committee 
Tuesday, June 6, 2017 

6:30-8:00 Rye Public Library 
 

Present:  Susan Anderson, Howard Kalet, Tom Pfau, Danna Truslow 
Absent:  All present 
 
Approval of May 2, 2017 Minutes 
 
Solar at Major Consuming Municipal Locations - Howard and Tom met with Mike Magnant and 
talked about the fact that we could end up with a number of solar panels as a result of 
Thursday’s program:  ReVision Energy will donate a solar panel to the town for every residential 
solar installation that is made. The panels would include all hardware and installation.  Howard, 
Tom and Mike are still looking at other locations, include a solar array on the ground.Tom and 
Howard will present a draft of an RFP to the Bord of Selectmen to review.  The intent would be 
to obtain a suitable provider for installation. 
 
Energize 360 - Members of the Energy Committee will be at the Recycling Center on Saturday, 
June 10 to hand out information about the program on Thursday, June 15.  Othewise, we’re all 
set for the program, Thursday, June 15, 7-8 PM at the Rye Public Library.   
 
Progress on updating municipal energy report - Tom has all but a few sites updated and is 
working on completing this. He will check with the UNH Sustainability Committee to see if 
there’s an updated version of Portfolio Manager. 
 
New Business - We will start using the information Tom has obtained to put quarterly postings of 
energy use on the Town Website. 
 
There will be no July meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50. 
 
Next meeting, Tuesday, August 1, 2017.  6:30-8:00 PM at the Rye Public Library 
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